
Contestant Rules

The St. Tammany Parish Rodeo will be held October 6 and October 7,
2023.
Contestants must be between the ages of 13 and 19 years of age (19
as of January 1 of the competing year). The contestant must be a
resident of or attend a school in St. Tammany, Washington or
Tangipahoa Parish. Contestants must be single, never married and
never had a child. Contestants cannot be living in common law.

The contestants will be judged on appearance, horsemanship and
interviewed by judges. All scores will be totaled and averaged for
the final result. Each contestant will be asked to sell a minimum of
10 adult rodeo tickets. The ticket money must be turned in on the day
of
competition.

The contest will be held on October 1, 2023 at St. Tammany Parish
Fair Grounds, 1304 North Columbia St. Covington, La. Rodeo Queen
interviews will begin at 11 am, with horsemanship events to follow.
The horsemanship event will include a simple basic horsemanship
pattern and the Queen practice lap. The crowning of the Queen will
take place during the first performance of the Rodeo on Friday,
October 6, 2023.

All contestants must be present for both the competition and crowning
to be eligible to hold the St. Tammany Parish Rodeo Queen Title. The
Queen will ride in the grand entry of the Saturday night rodeo
performance. Full western attire is required at all times for any
events pertaining to the Rodeo Queen’s contest.

Contestants must provide their own horse for competition, crowning
and the duration of her reign. Horse must be safe, healthy and in
good condition. All contestants are required to have a current
negative Coggins Test on any horses brought into the facility.

Alcohol and drug consumption will not be tolerated.

For any further questions or information, please contact Jill Hunt
985-264-4276.

Mail or e-mail all entries prior to September 19, 2023 to:
Jill Hunt,258 Galatas Road,Madisonville, La 70447



jillhunt@bellsouth.net

ST. TAMMANY PARISH FAIR RODEO QUEEN ENTRY FORM

CONTESTANT’S NAME, age and birthdate:

ADDRESS AND CELL PHONE # and email:

PARENTS: (Name and cell phone #)

SCHOOL/GRADE:

YOUR HORSE’S INFO AND ACTIVITIES USED FOR:

SPECIAL INTEREST, HOBBIES AND COMMUNITY INTEREST, INCLUDING OTHER
CONTEST AND AWARDS WON:

LIFE AMBITIONS AND GOALS:



CONTESTANT’S NAME: ________________________

Please give as much info as you can on the entry form. You can add
a page or use the back. The information you provide will be shared
with the judges and used in the bio that is read during your
presentation at the rodeo.

The St. Tammany Parish Fair Association, Director, Volunteers of the
St. Tammany Parish Fair and St. Tammany Parish will not be held
responsible for any loss, theft or injury. All information provided
is correct.

__________________________________ _________________________
Signature of Parent ( if under 18) Signature of Contestant

_________________________
Date


